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NEW BERLIN, WI, June 7, 2012 -  
 

BOARD MEMBER RESIGNATION 
 
The School District of New Berlin Board of Education will be formally approving School Board 

Vice President Mr. Keith Hastings’ resignation at their regularly scheduled board meeting on 

Monday, June 11, 2012.  We appreciate the work that Mr. Hastings has helped lead on behalf of 

the students of our school district.  He will be sorely missed.  Meanwhile, the Board will 

determine how to move forward with this vacancy sometime in the near future. 
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